
 

 
 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 S Clinton Avenue 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
 
12 September 2019 
 
Dear NJ Board of Public Utilities, 
 
Greener JC is an environmental action organization committed to supporting a more sustainable 
future in Jersey City. The organization’s actions include but are not limited to, promoting waste 
and energy reduction through community outreach and educational actions, supporting 
sustainable development efforts, and facilitate partnerships to help the community be resilient in 
the face of global climate change.  
 
Greener JC is contacting the Board to request that PSE&G takes on a project to change Jersey 
City’s existing street lamps to LED fixtures. 
 
Greener JC fully supports Goal 3.1.5 of the Draft EMP to “Revise street lighting tariffs as 
necessary to incentivize mass adoption of energy efficiency initiatives” and believes this Goal 
and its proceedings should be implemented as soon as soon as possible to make it easier for all 
municipalities to switch.  
 
Additionally, it is urgent that Jersey City makes the switch to LED now to begin savings and 
emissions reductions for our great city and its residence.  
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please reach out to greenerJC@gmail.com.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matt Trump ,Vice Chairperson  
 
 
 
 
 
We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
EIN 83-2929254  
501c3 # 31694 
 
 

Greener JC, 36 Duncan Ave, Apt E1, Jersey City, NJ 07304 
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